
[November 13, 2017 ]                              [Martin Conference Room 16:30] 
 
Roll Call:   
President: Lauren Gurich  
Vice President: Sejal Shah 
Secretary: Megan Partyka 
Treasurer: Sarah Hasan   
Executive Event Planner: Cameron Perisutti 
 
AMCP: --- 
APhA-ASP: --- 
AZO: Mikayla Panton 
CPFI: --- 
PSGSC: --- 
ISPOR: --- 
KY: Ethan Rhodes 
LKS: Courtney Mackzum 
NCPA: Ariel Connelly 
PLS: --- 
PPO: Hannah Scott  
SCCP: Katy Dulgar 

SNPhA: --- 
SSHP: --- 
UTCCS: Sarah LaVenture 
Rx Ambassadors: Elise Illius 
P1 PharmD Representative: Erik 
Wasowski 
BSPS Representative: --- 
P2 PharmD Representative: Amy Gentry 
P3 PharmD Representative: Nicole Guist 
PP1 Representative: Alana Knapke 
PP2 Representative: Morgan Hama

 
Welcome 
 
Dean's Report 
  
 Dean Early:   

 Dean Early just returned from India where he signed a MOU allowing 
students who are involved in research to be able to study in India and 
allowing students in India to come to our University. While he was 
there he also gave a speech on where the profession of pharmacy is 
going as a whole. 

 Dean Early presented Lauren Gurich with the book It Takes Hard 
Work and Good Luck by Frederic D. Wolfe to recognize her initiation 
as Pharmacy Student Council’s President. 

      
 Dr. Holiday-Goodman/Dr. Powers 

 Suggestion Box: There were no suggestions in the suggestion box this 
month 

 Planning on having small bio’s on each of the class representatives in 
the pharmacy newsletter so everyone can be familiar with who is 
representing their class.  

 There were two students of the month nominated so far this semester. 
We encourage everyone to nominate students of the month. 



Nominations are due by 11:59pm the last day of the month and the link 
is located in the pharmacy newsletter.   

                 
Conduct Committee Report 

 There was no conduct committee report this month 
  
Secretary's Minutes 

 There were no meeting minutes approved this month  
  
Treasurer's Report 

 There was no treasurer’s report this month 
 
Old Business 

 The leadership retreat at Imagination Station was a great success.  
 Problems regarding the P1 schedule have been resolved.  

 
New Business  

 Adopt a Family, Toys for Tots, and Food for Families  
  November 17th, 5 pm: deadline to signup in order to participate. 

December 7th, 5 pm: deadline to drop off donations to the Office of          
Student Involvement and Leadership. 
http://www.utoledo.edu/studentaffairs/osi/holidaydrive2017.html 

 Toledo Cancer Research Symposium  
  7:30 a.m. – 5:15 p.m., Friday, Dec. 1, 2017 

Mahogany Ballroom at the Radisson Hotel 
The University of Toledo: Health Science Campus 

 Stress relief day with the therapy dogs will most likely happen December 4th. Can 
no longer happen in November due to the dogs vaccination schedule.   

 
Event dates to remember 

Finals- December 11-15 
 
Announcements from Student Organizations 

 APhA’s meeting this month is November 29th  
 SCCP is still selling clipboards and flyers are located on classes pages and around 

collier 
 NCPA is a new organization to the college of pharmacy that revolves around the 

community side of pharmacy and how to start your own business. General 
membership will open up in the spring if anyone is interested.  

 PPO’s meeting this month is November 29th  
 
Future Meeting Dates 
December 4  


